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Addendum No. 1 
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 
(Solicitation #4925) 

Project Based VASH Units 
 

Addendum Issued on Thursday, April 6, 2017 
 
The following information clarifies information in the above referenced RFP: 
 
This Addendum lists questions for clarification of entries mentioned in the RFP and Seattle 
Housing Authority (SHA) responses.  
 
Question 1.  What do the “Price/Rates” refer to?    
 
Response: Price/Rates refers to the cost of rent for the units. This will be reviewed to ensure 
that the cost comes in at SHA’s Affordable Housing Voucher Payment Standard (VPS) based 
on unit size.     
 
Question 2. As an internal SHA entity do we need to submit all these documents?  
 
Response: HUD requires holding a fair and competitive process. Therefore, SHA will be subject 
to the same submittal requirements as listed in the RFP.   
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